5.1

Bates, Tamara

Subject: FW: Working Group of the PRR Steering Committee - New Potential Dates - Quick response
requested!
Importance: High

From: Jason Profetto < >

Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 4:52 PM

To: Bates, Tamara <Tamara.Bates@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: Working Group of the PRR Steering Committee - New Potential Dates - Quick response requested!
Importance: High

Hi Tamara,

My term as HAM President is now finished. As such, | will be stepping down from these committees given my other
commitments.

Thank you,

Jason
High victory is achieved in the early mornings when no one is watching and when everyone else is asleep.
~Robin Sharma

Dr. Jason Profetto BKin, MSc, MD, CCFP
Family and Academic Medicine

Chair, Clinical Skills and MD Admissions
Undergraduate Medical Program
McMaster University



